
Edward Hilton; Economic Development Officer 
Township of North Kawartha 
280 Burleigh Street 
PO Box 550 
Apsley, ON K0L 1A0 
 
e.hilton@northkawartha.ca 
 
Request for a Letter of Concurrence to proceed with the construction of a Roger 
Communications Cell tower at 1480 County Road 504, Apsley, Ontario 
 
Dear Edward; 
 
 
With the conclusion of the public consultation process on July 11, 2025, we respectfully request 
the Township of North Kawartha provide a letter of concurrence to Innovation Science and 
Economic Development Canada (ISED). We would be pleased to assist the Town by providing 
the correct contact at ISED where the letter should be delivered. Should you find it helpful, we 
can also provide copies of similar concurrence letters prepared by other land use authorities in 
Ontario. Thank you very much for your assistance with this application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Robert Huras 

 

Mobile: 416-418-1588  

Email: rhuras@spectrapoint.ca 

Web: www.spectrapoint.ca 

302-1090 Don Mills Rd, Toronto, 
ON, M3C 3R6 
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